
 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 
Authorization to Conduct a Spot Survey to Transfer Portables  

from Glades Middle School to Westglades Middle School  
 

In the current District Educational Facilities Plan adopted on September 6, 2017, 
funding was approved to move three (3) portables to Westglades Middle School to 
provide contingency space for instructional purposes. The school will have the 
opportunity to use space in an appropriate and efficient manner and address future 
student enrollment. 
 
The Office of Facilities and Construction and Physical Plant Operations Departments 
assessed the portables located at Glades Middle School and concluded that these units 
are more suitable for the transfer to Westglades Middle School. 
 
Consistent with the District’s procedure regarding proposed amendments of the Plant 
survey, the Spot Survey to transfer Portables from Glades Middle School to Westglades 
Middle School was presented to the School Board and discussed at the  
March 13, 2018 School Board Workshop. 

  
Upon authorization by the School Board to conduct the spot survey, staff will submit the 
survey to the Florida Department of Education for validation of the Plant Survey. 

  


